
 

A visitor to Yoro Park has tested positive for COVID-19. We are contacting you as the visitor 

in question visited Yoro Park on May 4, the date you visited there. 

 

As there is no way of knowing whether or not you had close contact with the individual who 
has tested positive, please monitor your health closely, and contact your nearest health center 
if you feel unwell. 

 <List of Consultation Centers (your nearest Prefectural Heath Center or Gifu City Heath 
Center)> 

See Gifu Prefecture’s website: 

   https://www.pref.gifu.lg.jp/kinkyu-juyo-joho/shingata_corona_soudan.html 

Easy-to-understand Japanese: 

https://www.pref.gifu.lg.jp/page/27710.html 

 

 **************************************************************************************** 

This email is being sent to addresses registered with the Gifu Prefecture QR Code Infection Alert System. 

This email is being sent from a send-only address. Any replies will not be answered. 

If you believe you have received this email in error, or have questions about the Alert System, please contact Digital 

Strategy Promotion Division, Department of General Affairs, Gifu Prefectural Government via email. 

(c11178@pref.gifu.lg.jp) 
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